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The Index is published month-
ly by the Town of Trappe, Inc. 
 

 
Submissions are welcome & 

may be dropped off at the Town 
Hall or sent to:  PO Box 162, 

Trappe MD 21673   
Inclusion in the newsletter is  

determined by space available 
and relevance to the  citizens. 

 
Events reported in The Index do not 
necessarily reflect the endorsement of 
the Council of Trappe.  The Council of 
Trappe reserves the right to edit or 
reject any item submitted.  Articles 
and photographs published in The 
Index are protected under U.S. Copy-
right Law and cannot be reproduced 
without express written permission. 
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     Town Meetings and Planning Commission Meetings are open to the public. Citizens are encouraged to 
attend to be informed and give input. Meeting agendas are posted outside Town Hall, and 
items are added as requested (which can be as late as Wednesday morning) and re-posted 
with each change. An early agenda is posted on the Town website, but may not always 
include the latest changes. Stop by the Town Hall on Wednesday evenings and learn first-
hand about the many happenings in our town. For more information, call the Town Clerk 
at 410.443-0087. 
⚫Town Meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month at 6 pm   

⚫Planning Commission Meetings are held at least quarterly on the 3
rd

 Tuesday of each 
month at 6 pm  Public Hearings, Public Workshops, Special Appeals Hearings, etc. are 

scheduled as needed.  Check the website for updates www.trappemd.net  or  on FACEBOOK. 

After hours water/sewer  
emergency contact  

410-476-7462 
——————— 

OFFICE  HOURS 
M-Th: 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

F: 8:00 AM - 12:30 PM 
Sat-Sun: Closed 

 
Credit card payments accepted 

for a small fee.  
Notary, Copy & Fax service  

available for small fee.  
 

Council Meeting:  
Wed. Apr 3rd, 6 PM 

Planning Commission:  
Tues. Apr 16th, 6 PM 

 
Please make sure payments 

are received in the Town Of-
fice by the due date! 

If the office is not open and 
you would like to make a pay-
ment please use our door slot 
and be sure to push your pay-

ment all the way through.   

 
 
 
 

Jeremy Newnam Wins Town Council Seat 
 

Congratulations to Jeremy Newnam and thank you to the other candidates for your inter-
est in joining the Town Council. Thank you to everyone who came out to vote, we appre-
ciate you taking the time to do so. Jeremy will be sworn in during the Council meeting on 

April 3, 2024, to a term ending in May 2025. 
 

 Results 
 Jeremy Newnam - 48 votes 
 Stephanie Chester - 27 votes 
 Marcell Pritchett - 19 votes 
 Invalid Votes - 1 vote 
 95 total votes 

Bulk Trash Collection 
April 26, 2024 

 
Bulk trash orders will be collected on Friday, April 26th.  

The deadline for orders is April 23rd. 
Order forms are available at the Town Office and at https://trappemd.net/trash-collection. 

Mosquito Control Exemption Reminder 
 

Residents wishing to opt out of the MD Department of Agriculture’s mosquito control 
program for 2024 must fill out an exemption form and mail it to the MDA. 

 
Questions regarding the program should be directed to the Maryland Department of Ag-

riculture Mosquito Control Section. 

https://trappemd.net/trash-collection
https://mda.maryland.gov/plants-pests/Documents/MosquitoControlExemptionForm.pdf


Scotts Outreach Ministry Mobile Food Pantry  
 

Food pantry held at 3748 Main Street on April 25, 2024.  
Pick up will begin at 8:30 AM and will continue until supplies are gone.  
Those wishing to pick up supplies should form a line on Howell Point Rd.  
For more information, please call 410-476-3980 or email sumc@goeaston.net.  

TVFC Chicken BBQ 
 

Sunday, April 7th 
Pickup between 11 AM to Noon at TVFC 

 
$8 - 1/2 Chicken, Chips, Brownie, Bottled Water 

 
Pre-Orders strongly encouraged - Contact Nick, 443-

786-2035 

Town to Conduct Smoke Testing 
 

Smoke testing will be conducted on all sewer lines on April 23rd and 24th. You may see 
smoke coming from manholes during testing - this is normal. 


